
 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA 
REPORT 

 

TO: Kate Thunstrom, City Administrator 

FROM: Paul Carpenter, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: Zero Turn Replacement 

DATE: May 6, 2024 
  

OVERVIEW: 

The zero turn mowers are our main pieces of equipment utilized in the parks for mowing 
maintenance during the summer months. We have discovered that 5 years is about the useful 
life of these pieces of equipment before we start performing major repairs on them. 

 

 

ACTION TO BE CONSIDERED: 

Council to authorize the purchase of the new zero turn mower from Elite Lift Truck in the 
amount of $24,567.00 per state bid.  The price listed also includes the old mower trade in. 

 

 

BUDGET IMPLICATION: 

There is $15,500.00 in the Capital Equipment Plan for this routine mower replacement and the 
remaining $9,067.00 will come out of miscellaneous equipment in the CIP. 

 

 

Attachments: 

 Quote from Elite Lift Truck 


